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REQUEST TO REVISIT THE DCP RECIPIENT SCHOOLS FOR BATCHES 35-36
AND 40 TO 44 IN REGIONS 2,3,4B & 5 ’

To:  Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools
School ICT Coordinators

1. Pursuant to a memorandum from DepEd - CO, please be advised that Columbia
Technologies, Inc. (CTI) will be revisiting the recipient schools for Batches 35-36 and 40 to 44 in
Regions 2, 3, 4B and 5 to comply with the required pictures of the delivery of the E-classroom
package having the school signage as background together with the school custodian/authorized
personnel.

2, Kindly accommodate CTI's representatives once they revisit your school.

3. Wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

MARIA EGA, CESE

OIC - Assistant Schogls Division Superintendent
Officer-in-charge
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